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 I live off of Strande rd near where are you propose to put a road ! I object to this accessing the
development of Nunnally holdings. This road is so narrow it is almost dangerous to drive at
night ! Hardly two cars can come through it especially if one is a large truck it’s almost
unbelievable that you would allow this to happen !
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